
Growing up in Western Washington I attended county fairs through 4-H and those are some of my best memories.   My children did 
the same and now my grandchildren.  County fairs build friendships and life skills in those who are exhibitors.  Those who attend 
have the opportunity to broaden their horizons, share with their friends and experience new ways and talents. It is a time of year that 
is looked forward to for everyone in a community. County fairs promote the community, bring visitors and boost the economy of 
businesses. It's a win win all the way around. 


